
From: John Dean 

Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 6:28 AM 
Subject: ALRC Statement 

 
To ALRC: 
 
Concerning business located at: 
3116 Commercial Ave. 
Madison, WI 53714 
 
I am writing to you in support of the business proposal of Mr. Kveberg and Mr. Socha. 
I have met with both gentlemen and discussed their plans for a business at 3116 Commercial 
Ave. 
 
As this proposed business is located next door to my company, understanding that they have a 
desire and a plan to develop a business in a positive manner is very important to me. 
The location they are planning to occupy is currently a vacant building which is attracting 
negative behaviors in the neighborhood. The investment of this business venture will benefit the 
neighborhood with its presence, and their plan to promote a safe place for their clientele. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John Dean 
Simonson Brothers of Wisconsin Inc. 
3106 Commercial Ave 
Madison, WI 53714 
Office: 608-249-5222 
Fax: 608-249-3210 
 
 


